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Dear Parents,

Minions Film Night   -   The film night in school organised by Tritlington Friends was a huge success and the children had lots of fun.  Many thanks to the PTA who organised and ran the evening.
Well done!   -    Well done to our gymnastics team who competed in the Morpeth Sports Partnership competition.  The children had to perform two short sequences in front of a judging panel before being marked for their performances.  They really enjoyed themselves and all made school feel very proud.
Operation Encompass “The Next Steps”   -    Class 2 were delighted to welcome back Laura Millar to Tritlington.  Laura is a School Liaison Officer working for Northumbria Police on a project to help all children in Northumbria to learn about friendships, relationships, emotions and rules so that they can live and work together safely.  Laura spent a session in school working with the children on emotions. 
Thank you!    -   We would like to say a big “Thank You” to Wansbeck Garden Centre who have very kindly donated shrubs, plants, bulbs and compost to school.  We are looking forward to the warmer weather when the school will look “blooming” lovely!
We would also like to thank all of our special visitors who came into school to talk to the children and support our History topic this half term.
Mental Health Awareness Week    -   We were delighted to be one of the schools across the country who took part in Children’s Mental Health Week.  This year the theme was Find Your Brave. When the children shared the occasions they needed to be brave, we learned that bravery comes in all shapes and sizes and is different for everyone. This was a fantastic way to demonstrate to our children that life often throws challenges our way and Finding Your Brave is a great way to boost self-confidence, self-esteem and make you feel good about yourself. Well done to all the children for taking part and thank you to our parents and carers who helped them to prepare for this event.
Next half term in school
Here are some of the forthcoming events in school which we are looking forward to.
World Language 28th February   -  When we return to school after half term, we will be celebrating International Mother Language Day on Friday 21st February.  International Mother Language Day is celebrated every year on 21st February and its main purpose is to promote the awareness of language and cultural diversity all across the world.   International Mother Language Day is celebrated in memory of the four students who were killed on 21st February 1952 while fighting for their mother language and is celebrated to tell them that we will never forget their sacrifices.  
We would like to invite the children to dress up in either the traditional dress of a country of their choice or in the colours of the flag of that country.
There will be lots of activities taking part on the day in school and if you have links to a different country around the world and would like to be involved in school in some way, for example, talking to the children and sharing some photographs or information, we would like to hear from you.

Parents Evenings   -   There will be an opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss your child’s progress and next steps for learning on Monday 2nd March and Tuesday 3rd March.  Further details and an opportunity to make an appointment will follow after the half term break.  
World Book Day Thursday 5th March   -   We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 5th March.  There will be lots of reading activities planned in school for the children to enjoy.  We would like the children to dress up and come to school as their favourite book character (for a £1 donation). The funds we raise from the day will go towards buying reading books for the school classrooms in order to support the children in their reading journeys.  To further enrich the day, we would like to invite family members to become a “secret reader” for their child’s class. This would involve coming in to school on Thursday 5th March and reading a chapter of either your favourite children’s book or a chapter of a class book – whichever you are more comfortable with. The key to success of this event relies upon secrecy, as we don’t want the children to know who will be their secret reader – adding to the suspense of the day. If you would like to be a secret reader, please contact your child’s teacher or the office no later than Friday 28th February so we can a time slot – we really look forward to welcoming you! 
Early Years Stay and Play   -    Mrs O’Dell will be holding a Stay and Play for Nursery and Reception parents on Friday 13th March between 9 and 10am.  More information will follow after the half term break.
Cricket Roadshow   -   Matthew Senior from Northumberland Cricket Board will be visiting school to deliver a coaching session to children in Years 1 to 4.  He will also be sharing what All Stars Cricket entails and inviting the children to come along and try it for themselves.
Operation Encompass Next Steps   -   Laura Miller will be visiting school again in the Spring term to talk to the children about “secret keeping”.  We look forward to seeing her again.
Easter Challenge   -   Tritlington Friends have organised some Easter activities for the children to include an Easter egg hunt with and Easter Bunny obstacle course.  They would also like to invite parents for afternoon tea at school. 
Peace Poles   -   School are involved in a local Peace Pole project with other schools and communities. Next half term we will be designing and painting our own Peace Pole to represent Tritlington and we would like to invite any budding artists among our parents to help put the children’s designs onto the pole. Please see Mrs O’Dell or contact the school office if you would like to help us with this exciting project.
Easter Service at Hebron Church   -   On the last day of term, Friday 3rd April, we will be attending our local church at Hebron for our annual Easter service.  We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible at 9am and then afterwards at school for a chance to chat with other parents and enjoy a cup of tea or coffee. 
Details of the after school clubs which will be run in school next half term are as follows:-
Monday 
– 
Tiny Woods Football
Tuesday 
– 
Ms Lee-Turner Multiskills
Thursday 
- 
Crafts from long ago 
Greggs Children’s Cancer Run   -    We hope you and your family will join us at the 38th Children’s Cancer Run at Newcastle Race Course on Sunday May 17th 2020 to enjoy a great day out and raise money for a very worthwhile cause.  Don’t forget to sign up before 31st March to catch the early bird entry rate!
Yours faithfully,

K Stephenson

Teacher in Charge
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